Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Levelling Up Fund
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

- How much did the council spend on bids for Round 1 of the Government's Levelling Up Fund?

- Could you outline what each of those bids was for and how much money was requested for each of them?

- How much money were those individual bids awarded under Round 1 of the Government's Levelling Up Fund?

- How much did the council spend on bids for Round 2 of the Government's Levelling Up Fund?

- Could you outline what each of those bids was for and how much money was requested for each of them?

Answer:
Three major regeneration projects in Leicester were awarded money from the Government’s Levelling Up Fund.  Details of these are on the Council’s website at Levelling Up projects (leicester.gov.uk).  

Also a response to a similar request received recently has been published on the Council’s FOIA disclosure log at foia-26562.doc (live.com)
This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.
The Council considers that to collate any further information would exceed the cost limit prescribed in the Act. The information is not held in an easily searchable database and would take some time to trawl through to pull together. 
Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, along with locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

The Council has duly determined that to undertake such an exercise would exceed the limit specified above.

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, because under the provisions of section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with your request in its current form will exceed the appropriate limit.

You may wish to refine your request by narrowing its scope by being more specific about what information you particularly wish to obtain, including any dates or period of time relevant to the information required. We do have a duty to advise and assist you in refining your request under s16 of the Act so please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need help in refining your request.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
